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Worship Service - 10 am - AUGUST 7, 2016

Look at the nations and watch, and be utterly amazed. 
For I am going to do something in your days that you 

would not believe, even if you were told. Hab. 1:5
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The Burden of Habakkuk
Hab. 1:1-17
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Sunday, Aug. 21 - John Bergen 
(missionary to Kenya) will be at 
Gle ncros s for t h e m or ni ng 
service. John and his wife Eloise 
were assaulted in Kenya in 2008 
while working at establishing an 
orphanage. They have written a 
book called, “Forgiveness in the 
Face of Terror.”

Sunday, Aug. 28 – Corn & Apple 
Festival. There will be no service 
at Glencross. The service at Corn 
& Apple begins at 10:15 am with 
“The Taylors” and Bruce Martin 
from Calvary Temple will be 
speaking at 10:55 am.  
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NEXT SUNDAY - MESSAGE - PETER REDEKOPP

Church Directory - by now everyone should have had a chance to 
pick up their directory and seen all the smiling beautiful faces. Special 
thanks to Megan Peters and Christine Klassen for the many hours 
of work that they put into making the directory possible and putting it 
all together. The directory is a great tool for caring for each other in 
the context of a church family. If you did not receive a copy and would 
like one, please see Bob F. or Pastor Peter. 
- Bob Friesen, Congregational Chair

Ladies of all ages, just for you! You are invited to join the women at 
the Winkler EMMC Church for a Beth Moore bible study. Women Of  
Worth (WOW) will begin meeting again every Monday, Sept. 19 
through Nov. 28. They  are studying Believing God which is an in-
depth study  based on Isaiah 43:10 that explores what it means not 
only  "to believe in God" but "to believe Him."     Cost is approx $20.00 
which will pay for your bible study workbook. Please come and talk to 
either Karen Wiebe or Rosemarie Friesen if you are interested in 
joining us in attending by Aug 14.

Due to the storm in the Winkler area, Winkler Bible Camp will be 
having a work day on Saturday, August 13th, 9am-5pm. Lunch and 
coffee breaks are provided. The work will consist of grounds work/
clean up and repairs. Everyone along with their chainsaws are 
welcome!
Our cradle roll wall needs some updating so if you have had a baby 
in the last year we would like to have a picture of your baby. Hand 
in a photo to Valerie Kornelson/mailbox #88. 




